Rev. Dr. Bryce Ashlin-Mayo % Elly Wick, President's Office Ambrose University 150 Ambrose Circle SW Calgary, AB T3H 0L5

Dear Rev. Dr. Ashlin-Mayo,

It is my privilege, on behalf of the faculty, staff and students of Redeemer University, to offer you our heartiest congratulations upon your installation as the fifth President of Ambrose University on the thirty-first of October.

Thank you for your kind invitation; however, I regret to say that it will not be possible for me to join you on this occasion.

Please accept my best wishes and prayers for a challenging and rewarding experience as President of Ambrose University.

God's very best to you,

David

David Zietsma, Ph.D. President

